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Welcome back! 

  

 

 

A very warm welcome back to all of our students after the 
Christmas and New Year holidays! We hope you had a 
wonderful time, filled with joy, rest, and memorable 
moments with loved ones. As we step into the New Year, we 
are excited to see all of you back in school, ready to continue 
learning and growing together. 

This term promises to be an exciting one, with plenty of new 
opportunities, challenges, and adventures awaiting. We look 
forward to seeing the enthusiasm and energy you bring into 
your classrooms, as we dive into new lessons and activities. 

Let's make the most of this new beginning and continue to 
work hard, support one another, and make this term a 
successful one. Here's to a fantastic 2025! 

Dudley Zoo Trip. 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are thrilled to share our reflections on the wonderful trip we took 
to the zoo earlier this week! It was an exciting and educational 
experience that brought learning to life outside the classroom.  There 
are some lovely photos from the day on the next page. 

Our students had the opportunity to see animals from all over the 
world, some of which they had only ever read about in books. From 
the majestic lions to the playful monkeys, and the fascinating reptiles, 
the zoo provided a hands-on learning experience that deepened our 
understanding of animal behaviour, habitats, and conservation 
efforts. 

It wasn’t just about animals, though! The trip also gave our students a 
chance to connect with each other, enjoy some outdoor exploration, 
and appreciate the importance of protecting wildlife and preserving 
the natural world. 

I would like to extend our thanks to all the staff who made this trip 
possible.  

 

This week at Albright Plus… 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow class have 
chosen to read Tom 
Palmer’s ‘Typhoon’ 
as their class read 
and are enjoying 
learning about 
female pilots in 
World War One. 

Oak class have been enjoying exploring 
their emoƟons through a collecƟon of 
animal books. It was amazing to see the 
creatures in real life at Dudley Zoo.  

UPDATE – When calling the centre please listen to the new options as these have now been changed. We have found that lots 

of calls are going through to the wrong person due to the option being a different extension. 

Elm class have chosen ‘Charlie and the 
Chocolate Factory’ as their class 
reading book. They have been inspired 
to design and create their own 
marvellous chocolate bars. They tasted 
as good as they looked! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Albright plus Gardening update… 

This term we are starƟng our level 2 RHS gardening award. This week, we have made a start by planƟng garlic bulbs. 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dudley Zoo photos! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


